
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: John Wilkie Ph: 278 3561 or 027 555 6111 (Day off Wed, 

Thurs, Friday) 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Grant Watkins (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Vacant 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 16th July 23rd July 30th July 

Door Cathy & Roger Cathy & Roger Cathy & Roger 

Intercession Michelle Sue Maria 

Computer Lorraine Lorraine Lorraine 

Sound Suzanne Suzanne Maria 

Tea Jenny Jan Michelle 

Birthday Prayers Cathy Sue Sue 

Church Lunch Church foyer Neil & Helen Church foyer 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Sue Cathy 

Communion 

6th August 

Jenny N. & Jean S. 

Janice 

Suzanne 

Jemma 

Steve 

Jenny 

Jean Kelsen 

Sue 

Sue 



If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being held in the Church foyer.    

All Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us 
by the Mission Aviation       
Fellowship team 

Interested in Handbells? Join our handbell ringers group. 

A few more people still needed. Full training given. Phone 

Myron 2784313 

Weekly Prayer 

Please pray for the work done by the Mission Aviation 

Fellowship. Pray for God’s provision and protection. 

Emotional & Mental  
Healing  

in association with 

TODAY 

2 pm 

Presbyterian Church foyer Hawera 

Upcoming Guest Speakers 

30th July - John Omundsen 

Presbyterian AFFIRM presents... Challenging Faith Issues Conference July 22nd 10 am to 4 pm 

One speaker will be Dr Rob Ward, a Kiwi scientist who will speak on ‘God and Science in the 21st Century’.   

Another speaker will be Rev Mark Maney, a Canadian who emigrated to NZ and trained here as a Presbyterian minister.  He is currently an associate 

minister at Massey Presbyterian Church in Auckland.  He has a passion for apologetics and is a speaker for ‘Thinking Matters’.  Mark spoke at our last 

Palmy conference in 2021. Mark will speak about ‘A biblical case for women in church leadership’.

Also speaking will be Rev Dr Stuart Lange, a Presbyterian who leads a Massey Presbyterian Church, lectures in Church History and 

is also National     Director of the NZ Christian Network.  His topic will be. ‘Issues of faith & life in the NZ Church.’

Register your interest as soon as possible by emailing Steve at: Jourdain@xtra.co.nz or phone/text 027 2925 421 

The Programme is on the foyer table. 



Special Offering 
Thank you to those who donated to our special offering when 

we were prompted by God to take up this gift. 

We received $830.00. The leadership is praying as to where this 

will go.  

Below is a space for prophetic art, doodling or a word you may get during the     
service.  

Clothes & Shoes swap 

Have a clean out of your wardrobe and bring along 
some items for a swap. 

Saturday 29th July at 11 am in the Church foyer. 

See Julie for more information. 



Session has approved a church donation of $2,000.00. If you 
wish to donate to this please either donate directly or tag it in 
an envelope or online and we will pass it on. 


